
During his meeting with the Iranian ambassador to Baghdad, Sayyid Ammar al-
Hakim calls for adopting dialogue as a way to solve political crises

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq (ISCI), received at his

Baghdad office on Monday, January 21, 2013, Hassan Danai-Far, ambassador of the Islamic

Republic of Iran.

 Both sides discussed the regional and international situations. His Eminence stressed the

necessity of employing dialogue to solve the political crises, hoping that security and peace

will prevail all over the world, especially in the Arab and Islamic lands.

 His Eminence called for welcoming the sacred anniversary of the Birth of the Prophet (P) with

more unity, with the dissemination of the culture of love and peace among people, stressing

that the day of Islamic unity is great in the history of the Islamic nation.


